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H5436 
Jennifer Lima 
Support 
 
Chair Craven and Members of the Judiciary Committee, 
 
I’m writing today in support of Representative Knight’s assault weapons regulation bill, 
H5436.  
 
This bill will reduce the number of deadly, military-style firearms in our communities and it 
will keep us safer.   This is important to me because assault weapons with detachable 10-
round magazines have been used in some of this country’s worst 

mass shootings.   

 
A recent Children’s Defense Fund’s Parent and Child Trends Survey by YouGov found fear of 
a school shooting the second most common worry for children between 6 and 17 years old 
and their parents. One-third of children surveyed said they are worried about a shooting 
happening at their school.   Lawfully purchased assault weapons with multiple 10-round 
magazines were used in the shootings in Parkland, Florida, and Sandy Hook, Connecticut. 
 
Thank you for your time and for your consideration of this important legislation. Rhode 
Islanders deserve to live free from gun violence, and getting these weapons of war off our 
streets is an important and long overdue step. It is time to vote this bill out of committee 
and send it to the House Floor with a recommendation of passage. 
 
Jennifer Lima 
4 Hickory Drive East 
North Kingstown 
--  
Jennifer Lima (she/her/hers) 
Why Pronouns Matter 
Talking About Pronouns in the Workplace - HRC Foundation (thehrcfoundation.org) 
 
"Diversity is a fact. Equity is a choice. Inclusion is an action. Belonging is an outcome."  - Arthur Chan 
 
My working hours may not be your working hours.  Please do not feel obligated to reply outside 
of your normal work schedule.  


